
The Pelican Express
Let Go...Let God

SEPTEMBER 1,  2022

CALENDAR

Teaching Mass - 4th & 5th graders learn Mass parts at Church/ dress uniform NOT required
St. Vincent de Paul Speaker - Students in grades 3-5
Room Coordinator Meeting - Those parents who were selected as Classroom Coordinators attend meeting at 6pm in St.
Ursula. 

Teaching Mass - Middle School students learn Mass parts at Church/ dress uniform NOT required
Buddy Program - K/6 buddies, 2/8 buddies, 1/7 buddies

Professional Development Day for Middle School (6-8) teachers.
Middle School students DO NOT attend school.
PK-5 Students attend school - 8:15 Mass & wear Spirit Shirts to Mass (yes, you read that correctly)

Professional Development Day for PK-5 teachers.
PK - 5 students DO NOT attend school. 
Middle School students attend school - wear Spirit Shirts.
Student Council speeches and elections

Friday, September 2 
Deadline to order Fair Shirts - see page 6 to order

Monday, September 5
Labor Day - no school

Tuesday, September 6

Thursday, September 8
8:15 Mass- dress uniforms, Kindergarten students begin attending Mass, Guest Speaker

Friday, September 9 

Thursday, September 15 

Friday, September 16

Due to a potato shortage the Baked Potato Choice will be substituted

as follows beginning September 5 until further notice:  

•   Monday and Wednesday- Pizza
•   Tuesday and Thursday- Chicken Smackers
•   Friday- Taco Salads

MBS will not begin choice until after Labor Day. Choice will be available

for 3-8 grade.

LUNCH CHANGE

September 
Menu

is 
on our website.

https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/153876/lunch%20september.jpg


Real Estate Sales & Services, Leases, Investments,


Appraisals, & Consulting

MBS Yellow Pages

MBS Children: Melody - 2nd grade, Margo - PK4

Chase.SoldByUnited.com

Contact Chase Muller

225.615.8055

August is Dental

Month! 

20% off dentals

the whole month

MBS Children: 
Hayes - 1st grade, 
Emorie - 7th grade

prairievilleanimalhospital.com

https://riverparishpt.com/

MBS Son: Brady Pitre - 7th grade

Accepting employment

applications for clerical &


physical therapy.

MBS Children: 
Clayton - 5th grade
Marilyn - 3rd grade

Gwendolyn - K

http://chase.soldbyunited.com/
http://prairievilleanimalhospital.com/
https://riverparishpt.com/


According to the Safe Environment Policy promulgated by the USCCB and the
Diocese of Baton Rouge, all parish and school ministry volunteers/chaperones must
complete a mandatory background check and child protection training. Please note
that MBS School child protection requirements are not the same as MBS Church
Parish. Therefore, if you are compliant for one, you are not automatically compliant
for the other. Please email Mrs. Landry at childprotection@mbsbr.org to check the
status of your file and/or receive the required paperwork to activate your file.
 
2022-2023 Chaperone and Volunteer Agreement
All volunteers with active files must complete and submit this school year’s
Chaperone and Volunteer Requirements Agreement and the Code of Ethics
Acknowledgement Form (page 5 of CoE document). Please find the agreement here
and Code of Ethics here. Please scan/email the completed paperwork to
childprotection@mbsbr.org. One service hour may be counted in FACTS for
updating the agreement and CoE.

New Volunteer Applications are being accepted at this time. Anyone that has not
completed the child protection process for MBS School previously, please email your
volunteer request to childprotection@mbsbr.org. Please note that five hours may be
entered in FACTS for “Time and Talent” service hours once the child protection
process is completed. 

 OFFICE OF CHILD PROTECTION 



C
ou

n
se

lo
r'

s 

Corner 

Kindness Club
Thank you for a great first


Kindness Club meeting!

Middle School students are

welcome to join anytime, so

check out the dates here for

this year's meetings. All are


held on Wednesdays at

7:20am in St. Ursula. 

September 21
October 12
November 9
December 7
January 11

(library)
February 8
March 8
April 19
May 3

mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/148769/2022-2023%20CHAPERONE%20&%20VOLUNTEER%20%20Requirements%20Agreement%202022-2023.pdf
https://d2y1pz2y630308.cloudfront.net/26904/documents/2020/8/Diocese-of-Baton-Rouge-Code_of_Ethics-ENGLISH.pdf
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org


MBS Yellow Pages

MBS Children: 

Ryan - Alum 

Luke - 7th grade

all-natural rotisserie chicken
dry-rubbed chicken
fresh, never frozen
slow-roasted over real wood
salads & sandwiches 
family meals & catering
order through app for rewards,

       discounts, and other deals

Kids eat free

Mondays

dine-in, carryout, or delivery

6555 Siegen Ln, Baton

Rouge, LA 70809

MBS Children: Flynn - 4th grade, Hayes - 1st grade

Maggie Rose

Designs


monogram * appliqué
vinyl *embroidery 

customize designs and

logos 

MBS Children: 

Carson - Alumnus, 

Bella Rose - 6th grade

Facebook
Angela, 241-7191 

Want to see your business in 
our newsletter? 

PLeier@mbsbr.org

https://www.facebook.com/groups/736932506396159
mailto:PLeier@mbsbr.org


Meet our students, faculty, coaches and administration
Attend classes with SMHS hosts
Be our guest for a complimentary lunch

Is St. Michael High School the right school for your student?  Attending a St. Michael

Shadow Day is the perfect way to find out! We invite all 8th grade students to join us in

shadowing a St. Michael student around campus for a day! 
During the day, visitors will:

Shadow Days begin at 7:45 a.m. and last until 12:00 p.m. 
Have your student spend a day with us and experience what being a Warrior is all

about!

Sign up today:  Fall 2022 Shadow Day Registration

Parents: When you drop off your child, please join us for Coffee & Conversation with

our Principal Ellen Lee to learn more about St. Michael. 

We will also offer full Parent Tours of campus, led by Assistant Principal Julie Lechich,

beginning at 8:10 a.m.
For more information, please contact Jackie Moseley at jmoseley@smhsbr.org (225)

753-9782 ext. 29
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N
ight

Students are invited to join the St. Michael High Marching

Band, the Dance Line, and the Cheerleaders for its annual

Middle School Band and Spirit Groups NIght. 

The date of the performance is Friday, September 23 at

Olympia Football Field (7211 Perkins Rd., Baton Rouge, LA) .

All students are to arrive for 5:00pm, where they will sign in,

receive a t-shirt, and enjoy a delicious jambalaya dinner with

their families. 

For more information, click here. 

To register, click here.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d49aaac2aaafc1-fall1
mailto:jmoseley@smhsbr.org
https://fluxconsole.com/files/view/215432
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerEKRuNm30_eLcSBKH0AVH4Y9O1PBeF9uTDrI2VralP26sHA/viewform


TECHTECHTECH



INFOINFOINFO

Questions about Technology 
ClassLink, IXL, MBS app, etc?

 
Visit the MBS Technology Page 

for the latest updates.

Tomorrow is the DEADLINE!
 Students are allowed to wear their


"Feeling Groovy" fair shirt to school on 
Thursday, October 13. 
Order your shirt here. 

Parents
should have received a

personalized email to

order their student's


school pictures. Please

check your spam folder. 
If you did not receive the

link, please reach out to


Barberito at

contact@BarberitoPhotographers.com

student's school
student's first and

last name
student's grade

In your email, Please

include

Are you cleaning out closets this weekend? 
The 5th Grade Closet Cleanout is September 12! 

Hold on to your gently-used items until then.

https://www.mbsbr.org/parents/technology
https://www.mbsbr.org/parents/technology
https://mbsparishfair.com/product/t-shirt/
mailto:contact@BarberitoPhotographers.com


MBS Yellow Pages

MBS Children: 

Tristan - 8th grade, Paisley - PK



Local, woman-owned,


small business here to


help with real estate


transactions.

www.choicetitle.com

$100 off closing transactions

for MBS families

MBS Daughter: 
Nora Montet, PK

MBS Children: 

Bentley - 5th grade, Addison - Alum '22

MBS Children: 

Parker- 2nd grade

Riley - 1st grade

http://www.choicetitle.com/
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In addition to daily prayer at home, the Catholic members of our family

will attend Mass every weekend and on Holy Days of Obligation.

Twenty (20) hours of Time and Talent will be given to the school and/or

Church each year. Hours must be completed between January 1 and

December 31 to receive the in-parish tuition rate. These hours are

reviewed each year.

A minimum amount of $325.00 will be donated to the Church to support

the stewardship program as an Identified Offertory Giver (IOG). IOGs will

receive in-parish tuition. Donations will be verified by December 15 unless

otherwise authorized by the Pastor. Any offerings thereafter will count

towards the following school year.

Parent’s Commitment to Church and School One of the requirements for

enrollment and/or retention at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is a

commitment to the following agreement.
 

Definition of an Hour
One (1) hour is defined as an actual hour of volunteer work or donation

purchases of $10.

New Students Clause
Time and Talent hours are prorated for new students. However, new families

must still meet the IOG requirement of $325.00 to receive in-parish tuition.

Log your Service Hours 
into FACTS. 



Go to Family > Family Home.

You will see "Service Hours" in
the middle of the screen. Click

"add" to add the hours.  You
must type in a description.

Select "type a custom value,"
and then type your description.




Parent Name (signed up on
the SUG)
Name of item
Title of Sign Up (ex: 5th
Grade Auction Basket)

Sending Items to School 



Please label your items that you
send to school from a SignUp

Genius:

This helps us match your hours
in FACTS.






December 15
is almost here!


